Nature Club: Take the natural challenge!
The nature club provides an opportunity for students interested in environmental science to interact with and learn about the environment, and compete in the Pennsylvania Envirothon.  Activities include trips to various parks and museums and preparation for the Envirothon in the spring.
What is the Envirothon?

The Envirothon is an environmental education program made available to Pennsylvania Conservation Districts in partnership with related state and federal agencies and other organizations. The Envirothon program is designed to test high school students’ knowledge of Pennsylvania natural resources and environmental sciences. The program emphasizes the importance of environmental sensitivity while stressing a need to achieve a social, ecological, and economic balance. The Pennsylvania Envirothon provides future generations with the ability to be better equipped to address the complex natural resource concerns facing today’s world as well as the challenges of tomorrow.
For the past two years Neshaminy has taken first place at the Bucks County Envirothon and has gone on to the state competition.  In addition, last year Neshaminy’s two competing teams took first and third place at the Bucks county Envirothon. Meetings for the nature club will begin in September.  New members are always welcome.  Please see Mr. Murray in A28 with any questions. 
